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RCS BULLETIN– JANUARY 

 

 ROSTHERN COMMUNITY SCHOOL — Relationships, Courage, Success 

Rosthern Community School students, families, and 
community members,    

We made it to 2021! The first four months at RCS might 
not have gone exactly how we thought they would, but 
they were still filled with a TON of exciting events and 
activities. Mrs. Foster and I really want to thank our staff, 
students, and families for the role that each of you played 
in keeping our school a positive and engaging place to be! 

As we look to the weeks ahead, we are ready to stay focused on student growth – we always want 
to make sure that each of our students is reaching their full potential. One way that our teachers 
are making this happen is through some professional development about the “teacher clarity 
model”. As the year continues, students will start hearing words like learning intentions (which 
describe what students are learning in each class) and success criteria (which identifies what 
they should know/understand at the end of a lesson). This ongoing work helps students to have 
more ownership of their learning, and also helps teachers to target the unique needs of individual 
students. We are lucky to have teachers who are so willing to learn, grow, and care deeply about 
each student in their class! 

January is an especially important time of learning for our students in grades 9-12 who will be 
writing midterms and final exams at the end of the month. Students in grade 10 will be 
completing their first set of “credit courses” which contribute toward graduation – if parents 
have any concerns about students who might be in jeopardy of not successfully completing a 
class, we encourage them to contact classroom teachers ASAP! 

As we continue to create a safe learning environment at RCS, we want to remind all families of 
the following: 

· RCS is still at “Level 2” of the Saskatchewan Safe Schools Plan, meaning that full in-class learning 
is available for all students. Online learning is only available for students who are required to self
-isolate. 

· Students in all grades are still required to wear masks throughout the school day. 

· Water fountains are not available for students, so we are requiring all students to bring a water 
bottle to school (the bottle filling stations are available). 

We hope that you all have a safe, happy, and healthy January! 

 

             Mitch Luiten & Andrea Foster 
    mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca  /  andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca 
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Thursday, January 14th : Cap and Gown Photos (Grade 12) 

Monday, January 25th—28th : Exam week (Grade 9-12) 

Friday, January 29th : No school—Prep Day 

Thursday, February 4th : Progress Reports (K & Grade 7-12) 

Monday, February 15th—19th : No School—Family Day/Winter Break 

Wednesday, February 24th : Pink Shirt Day 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

hope  

RCS FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE – January 2021 

 

 

    Monday,           
January 25 

Day A 

Tuesday,         
January 26 

Day B 

Wednesday,       
January 27 

Day C 

Thursday,             
January 28 

Day D 

A
M 

Grade 9 (regular classes) (regular classes) Health 9 – CO 

Rm 221 & 224 

Math 9 – DB 

Rm 221 & 224 

Grade 10 ELA A10 – BE 

Rm 205 & 220 

Science 10 – BK 

Rm 205 & 220 

  Robotics 20 – RZ 

Rm 220 

Grade 11   ELA 20 – LM 

Rm 227 

Physical Sci 20 – ED 

Rm 229 

PreCalc 20 – ED 

Rm 229 

Workpl Math 20 – 
DB 

Rm 221 

Grade 12 ELA A30 – JB/LM 

Rm 150 & 227 

  Forensic Sci 20 – ED 

Rm 229 

PreCalc 30 – ED 

Rm 229 

P
M 

Grade 9 (regular classes) (regular classes) Social 9 – CO 

Rm 221 & 224 

  

Grade 10     Workpl Math 10 – 
PW 

Rm 205 & 220 

  

Grade 11 History 20 – LM 

Rm 227 

      

Grade 12   History 30 – LM 

Rm 227 & 150 

Psychology 30 – JB 

Rm 150 
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Thank you to Affinity, Blair’s & Big Way for the 

Christmas gift bags that were gifted to the RCS    

students. 

Thank you!! 
Thank you to Amanda Rudyck, Jen Perrin, and 

Jayne Pritchard for each donating $200 from the 

Affinity Credit Union Community Spirit Fund.  

 

We are happy to announce our annual RCS coin 

drive raised $3953.50!! All the money raised 

went towards the Rosthern Good Neighbours 

Food Centre.  

 

Thank you RCS families for your continued    

support in our fundraisers this school year.  

We could not do this with out your support. 

Middle Right: Grade 2/3 practicing their Christmas songs 

Above: Grade 2 practicing for their Christmas performance 

Bottom Right: Twin Day with Mrs. Foster &  Mr. A. 
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RCS Christmas banner judging—Congratulations to our winners the grade 8’s 


